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JULY 2020 E-NEWS 
A word from our Commodore - Paulette Hamilton 

 

  

  

 

Tight Lines! 
 

TIKI BAR STOOLS REFURBISHED! 

  



 

 Professional photography donated by Morgan Buchas 

 

On July 15th, Skidaway Island Boating Club volunteers unveiled the eight bar 

stools they refurbished for the Tiki Bar at The Landings Marina from the vision and 



 

organizational efforts of Club member Lee Carol. Members of the Club gathered at 

the Marina to recognize the efforts of Joe Witten, Bud Equi, June & Steve 

Hernandez, Charlene & Hugh Upton, Wayne Shebilske, Linny Dillard, Patti & Ed 

Richards, and Lee Carol. The Masters of Ceremony (the Honorable District Court 

Judge Chis Ray, and the owner and CEO of Active Learning Centers Tom 

Buchas) captivated the guests with witty remarks while the event judges (Larry 

Sincoskie, The Landings Association Marina Director and Tim Cook, The 

Landings Association Security Director) carefully reviewed each bar stool and the 

attendees had time to vote on their favorite. 

Based on the judge’s review, Patti and Ed 

Richard’s bar stool won the award for Best 

Detail Work which recognized the specific 

quality of work (paint finish, line detail, etc.) 

of the designer. The judges further selected 

the bar stool refurbished by Linny Dillard 

as the Most Creative due to its unique 

design. The People’s Choice Award 

selected by the attendees went to Linny Dillard, as well. Each of the award 

winners and the volunteers received a gift from the Skidaway Island Boating Club 

in recognition of their efforts on behalf of The Landings Association. The Club and 

volunteers hope you enjoy the refurbished bar stools at the Landings Marina! 

  

   

 

SAVE THE DATE: Hook Race August 22 
 

The annual Low Country Hook Ocean Race, sponsored by Berkshire Hathaway 

Home Services Southeast Coastal Properties, will take place on Saturday, August 

22nd when Savannah skippers will sail from Harbor Town to the Landings Marina, 



 

arriving between 5:00 PM and 7:00 PM. The course will start in Hilton Head Island, 

head out to sea, pass Tybee Island, and then head north up to the Wassaw Sound 

before ending at The Landings Harbor Marina. Due to COVID-19 there will be no 

social activities associated with the race this year.  

 

 

Time to Update your Membership Profile 
 

 

The SIBC Marketing committee has also been busy this summer working to 

improve communications with our members. We are asking all members to take 

a minute to update their profiles if they have not already done so. This 

information will help plan activities, communicate more effectively and help us grow 

our membership. If you have any questions, please contact Ron Dillard.  

Member Profile  
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